
Diary Dates  
 

OCTOBER 

Wed 2nd    2VE Family Learning 

Maths – 1.45pm-3.10pm 

Thurs 3rd   2VA Family Learning 

Maths – 1.45pm-3.10pm 

  Year 4 Trip to Chiltern 

Open Air Museum 

Tues 8th   1LH Family Learning 

Maths – 1.45pm-3.15pm 

Weds 9th   1KF Family Learning 

Maths – 1.45pm-3.15pm 

  Year 5/6 Netball 

Tournament 

Friday 18th   Reception Open 

Morning for children 

starting school in Sept 

2020 – 9.15am, please 

call to book your place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 27th September 

Attendance Stars  

Classes with the highest attendance 

last week: 
 

1st Place – 4SP (98.5%) 

2nd Place – 6CA (98.1%) 

3rd Place – 1KF (97.7%) 
 

Family Learning at GHPS 

We are again working with the Family 

Learning Team at Bracknell Forest to 

deliver some very informative sessions for 

parents and carers.  These are a fantastic 

way for you to learn more about how your 

child learns at school and ways that you 

can support learning at home. 

You do not have to be an expert at English 

or a master of Maths, all you need is time 

to spare to come in and join the learning 

fun! 

 

Is your child starting school in September 2020? 

We have open mornings coming up for parents of children due to start school next 

year.  They are scheduled for 9.15am on Friday 18th October and Friday 29th November.  

Please call the school office to book your place. 

 

Year 4 Trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum 

In line with their Topic work, this Thursday 

(3rd) Year 4 are off to visit the Chiltern Open 

Air Museum.  They will be taking part in an 

Anglo Saxon workshop and learning about 

the day in the life of a Roman.  This has 

always been a very popular visit in the past 

and we are hopeful that the weather will 

be favourable on the day.  

 

Winter Wellness 

We are approaching the colder weather 

and coughs and colds have started to do 

the rounds.  With that in mind, can we 

please remind you that if children have 

sickness or diarrhoea, they must be kept at 

home for 48 hours after the last instance of 

illness. 

 


